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Dear Mr. Petrovic,

As you may be aware, the Office of Legal Affairs is responsible for the preparation
of the United Nations Juridical Yearbook. The publication includes material relating to
the legal activities undertaken by the United Nations and related intergovernmental
organizations.

Chapter V of the Juridical Yearbook contains summaries of decisions delivered by
the United Nations Dispute Tribunal, the United Nations Appeals Tribunal, and the
administrative tribunals of the International Labour Organization, the World Bank and
the International Monetary Fund.

We are now preparing the Juridical Yearbook for 2018 and we would greatly
appreciate your assistance in providing us with a list and, if possible, brief summaries of
select decisions delivered in 2018 by your institution. We ask that you select the
decisions which are of general interest and/or constitute a significant development in the
jurisprudence of the Tribunal. If possible, each summary should be limited to two pages.

In view of the time schedule for the publication of the Juridical Yearbook, we
would appreciate receiving your contribution by 1 June 2019. If convenient, you may
submit your contribution by e-mail to Mr. Wensheng Qu at wensheng.qu@un.org. As
the Juridical Yearbook is published in the six official languages of the United Nations,
we would be grateful if you could include an indication of availability in those
languages, together with copies of the documents being provided (or, in the case of
material simply listed, titles), in all available official languages. It would also be
appreciated if you could provide an electronic version (Microsoft Word format
preferred) of the material submitted.

Mr. Drazen Petrovic

Registrar

Intermational Labour Organization
Administrative Tribunal

Geneva
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The United Nations Juridical Yearbook is an important source of information on
major legal developments and activities within the United Nations system and, thus,
constitutes a significant contribution to the promotion of international law. We greatly
appreciate your assistance in its preparation.

Yours sincerely,

HiL

: Stephen Mathias
Assistant Secretary-General
in charge of the Office of Legal Affairs



